Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission
Regular Meeting
7:00 P.M. Monday, August 22, 2016

Town Hall Downstairs

A. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM. Attending: Enes
Martineau (chair) Nick Poppiti, Alan Dunnack, Robert Gentes,
Kristina Johnson, Sandra Tremblay, Laura Davidson and Alexis
Hussey. Absent: Aline Soulor & Susan Smith

B. Motion by Laura Davidson, 2™ Robert Gentes to accept the minutes
for July 25, 2016. Motion passed unanimously.

C. Treasurer’s Report — Motion made by Alexis Hussey to accept
treasurer’s report with adjustments to match Town Hall’s balance of
$54146.52, 2" Alan Dunnack to accept. Motion passed unanimously.

D. Public Forum — None
E. Correspondence — None

F. Recreation Coordinator’s Report - Quotes being obtained to put in
well at Tyler field. Sandy will obtain a 3rd estimate.

G. Ongoing Business

1. Volleyball - All set for this fall!

2. Art Classes for Elementary & Middle School - Fliers to be
updated with specific grades for participation.

3. Basketball Registration for Elementary & Middle School -
Fliers made with adjustments to include 3rd graders in sign ups
along with instructional classes for 1st & 2nd graders. Meeting
on 9/14/16 at 7pm for Eastern League representatives.
Recreation coordinator will research prices for t-shirts.

4. Trunk & Treat - Nick is signing up businesses and working

with the Lebanon Business Association for participants.

Tai Chi Autumn Classes - Up & running.

6. Zumba, Kettleball & HIT classes - Going well.
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7. Pool - Season ended with discussion surrounding employment
adjustments for the 2017 season. Health inspector report
reviewed.

H. New Business
1. Concerns expressed about bus parking and portable potty
placement at Aspinall. Sandy will check with the
superintendent to see if adjustments can be made during the

upcoming 2016-2017 school year to avoid parking issues during
sporting events at the fields.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:36 PM

Respectfully Submitted

Kristina M. Johnson, member



